
IN THE NEWS 
Year 6 SATs 
A huge well done to our Year 6s for all of their hard work this week on their SATs. SATs 
week is never an easy week, with all of the tests crammed into that short space of time! 
The children approached the tests with maturity, focus and most importantly their best 
efforts. We are all so incredibly proud of them and look forward to the next few weeks of 
preparing for our school performance! Please note, the performance and Leavers 
Assembly will take place on Thursday 20th July at 9:15am. 
Sporting News 
A big well done goes to our Year 5 and 6 Monday footballers, as Montgomerie came 
1st place in the small schools' league.  We are very proud of all the children who 
represented us, as well as those who didn't get a chance, due to fixtures being rained off 
more often than not! The children have impressed us with their readiness and positivity 
during a difficult season. Amazing job team!  
 
Well done also to our Year 5 and 6 Netballers who have secured joint 3rd in the mixed 
league. The netballers have developed so well with their teamwork and skills throughout 
the year, and we are very proud of every member of the club! We are loving watching 
you play and enjoy your sport! 

Have a wonderful weekend and let’s hope the sun continues to shine! 
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EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
Respectful. Resilient. Resourceful. Reflective. Responsible. Ready. 
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CELEBRATE  
Montgomerie Mentions: Oliver R, Darcy, Rhys, Scarlett, Delia, Oscar, Evie, Scarlett, Vladimir, 
Layne, Nell and Luther King Class 
VIP Lunchers: River and Darce-Bleu 
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ATTENDANCE 
The national picture of attendance is currently fluctuating. Previously, we compared our attendance to a 
National figure of 96%; presently this figure fluctuates week on week. The government clarification of 
‘regular’ attendance has not changed: it still means children must be in school EVERY DAY. Our motto, 
every second counts, is at the heart of Montgomerie. We must  work together to continue to improve 

attendance and punctuality. This week’s National: 91.7% 
 

The Royals Class 93.97% Above national 
 Peacock Class 99.17% Above national 
Curie Class 95.00% Above national 
Attenborough Class 93.00% Above national 
Barnardo Class 98.28% Above national 
Branson Class 92.68% Above national 
Luther King Class 98.75% Above national 
Whole School this Week 95.97% Above national 
Whole School to Date 93.30% Above national 
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